
 FILM AFTERNOON 

Friday 27th March 2020 

3.15pm to 5.30pm  
 

+ 

Entry - £2 to include drink & popcorn 

Deadline – 25th March 2020 

The children are invited to stay after school on Friday 27th March to watch the film “Toy Story 4”   

Entry is £2 to include a drink & popcorn.  Children’s names will be entered into a raffle in return for 

the £2 payment. NO ticket will be issued. You will be able to check your payment has been received 

on SchoolsBuddy.  The winning name will be drawn at the end of the film and a prize will be given.  

Please note that this is a U rated film and by consenting on SchoolsBuddy you are giving 

your child permission to view this film. 

• If your child attends an after school club on this date, it will be a parental decision as to 

whether they attend the film.  If they cannot, please be assured that we will be holding more 

film afternoons so there will be another opportunity. 

• If you child attends a paid club, but wishes to attend the film show, we will not be able to 

reimburse the cost of that club session. 

• Payment and consent can be made online via SchoolsBuddy. Payment must be made in 

advance, we cannot take payment on the day.   

• Spaces are limited to 200 and will be issued on a first come – first served basis. 

 


